COMMISSIONERS

Dave Hammond
Chairman

Kevin Bowdler
Vice Chairman

Jim Lathrop
Member

Suzanne Lane
Member

Richard Balestracci
Member

Dan McFadden
Member

Danielle Chesebrough
Member

Virginia Abernathy
Member

Pete Robinson
Member

Ed Planeta
Alternate

Bill Hobbs
Alternate

Ward Smith
Alternate

EDC Gouals:

To assist in the
establishment of new
business in Stonington;
finding business
locations; State of
Connecticut and local
assistance and

incentives; introductions
to area officials and
business leaders; and area
statistics and information,

Town of Stonington

Economic Development Commission
152 Elm Street

Stonington, Connecticut 06378

FINAL MINUTES
Special Meeting
Monday, November 13, 2017
7:00 P.M.

Mystic Fire Department
34 Broadway, Mystic, CT

The Stonington Economic Development Commission and the Department of Planning
hosted a Community Conversation to explore zoning change possibilities for the M-1
Zone in Mystic around Broadway Avenue Ext, across the railroad tracks in Mystic. Public
input was sought from residents and property owners in an effort to draft
contemporized zoning regulations that realize the highest value and best uses for this
section of Mystic, and improve the neighborhood. This was the second such Community
Conversation for this zone, the first being held July 25, 2017

e Accepted public input. Note: not all property owners in the zone were present
¢ The EDC will consider next steps at its November 15, 2017 Regular Meeting

Respectfully submitted,
Dave Hammond, Chairman
Economic Development Commission

Dave Hammond, Chairman
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